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EID CELEBRATIONS 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Many of our families are celebrating Eid this weekend and are expecting child/ren 

to not attend school on Monday 26th June 2017. 

 

If your child is attending mosque or celebrating with family that day, please 

complete and sign the form below and hand into the teacher on Tuesday 27th June 

for attendance purposes. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

 

Mr Tim Smith 

Headteacher 

 

 

PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM AND HAND TO THE TEACHER ON 

TUESDAY 27TH JUNE 2017 

 

 

My child/ren will be celebrating Eid on Monday 26th June 2017 and will not be 

attending school. 

 

Name of Child/ren…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Class…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 


